
YORK AREA RADIO CONTROL CLUB MINUTES 
 
DATE:    Members in attendance:      Officers in attendance:    

TREASURES REPORT 

SECRETARYS REPORT: 

SAFETY REPORT: 
  

FIELD REPORT: 

OLD BUSINESS: 

NEW BUSINESS: 

Credits $80.00 New members Debits $159.00 WWP Last month 
total

Credits Debits 63.59 Picnic chicken

Credits Debits Current total $1783.22

Accepted with the following change:  We are going to take the Wing Dingers port-a-potty for our 
use.

 Bill Whals has been consistently warned about flying over the flight line, this act of his must stop!  
Flying  
Privileges will be withdrawn on next offense. 
The pavilion in the NW corner is a no fly zone, all pilots must avoid flying over this area.

Mowers are to be winterized by Bill Landis early next month, looks like we will need only one more 
cutting. 
RT to work on frequency board, set-up a new area for our 2.4Ghz transmitters.

• Our Spook fly is scheduled for October 25th, set-up will commence at 10:00am.  Weather 
conditions will 
Determine which flying events we will have.  Food for this event was decided at our last meeting. 

• The Wing Dingers port-a-potty will be picked up by RT and TD.  TD to coordinate with Rod 
Turner.
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• KB received an email from the York city schools through our website.  York schools wishes for our 
club 
To provide classes on our hobby.  KB to investigate further and report back on the exact details. 

• Our Xmas party is tentatively schedule for Dec. 7th at 6:00pm at the Lydon diner.  Lynn Douglas to 
 contact the Lyndon diner and make arrangements.  An alternate date of 12/14/14 is also 
acceptable. 

• Our 2015 office nominations are as follows:  
President            Keith Brackin 
Vice President    Bill Landis 
Treasurer            Jody Fink 
Secretary            Rod Turner 
Safety officer      Dwight Hunter 
Field officer        Lynn Doll


